Math and Computer Science Club Meeting 9/24/2018
Attendance: Dr. Totushek, DD, Daeyoeng, Regina, Issac, John (Lagi), Lucas
[bookmark: _GoBack]We started with the Riemann Hypothesis possibly being proven. 

Then moved onto the discussion of sending people to the conference in November. We would like to start with a maximum for people to send, as the registration is free, however, transportation there is what is of concern. We will start by sending out an email, though we need to fix the email system, but that is in progress. A bit more discussion about the conference when they will be leaving, and the such, to be determined on a later date.
If we cannot get the email figured out within the day, or early tomorrow, then we will be having a professor help us email information about the dinner coming up next Friday, October the 5th.

JMM, Joint Mathematics Meeting, the registration fee is 128$ per student. Gathering interest on whether or not people are interested, by using a google survey form, at a later date.

Regina, Winnie, and Hejeung would be willing to give a talk about Grace Hopper, but need to confirm a possible date later. Regina has a possible talk she can do about her research, and her research experience and the such at some point.

By Wednesday, we will send out a survey on St. Norbert College Mathematical Conference, we will discuss the details of the survey at the next meeting, on 10/1/2018.


